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NUCLEAR FUEL MANUFACTURING DEPARTMENT
GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY o P O BOX 780 « WILMINGTON, NORTH CAROLINA 28402
December 3, 1985

(,E L
Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Director A% R 4

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, RII  /

101 Marietta Street, NW - Suite 2900 ~ N -
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 1 o avoRt

%\ g. 5. W ) [
Dear Dr. Grace: \\

Subject: N

Construction is currently underway around the north end of the
AEBG/SCO building at the General Electric Company facility in
Wilmington to accommodate an increase in building space for the
Aiccraft Engine Business Group. (See attached sketch.)

As a cesult of this construction, the main .vaffic entrance to the
Nuclzar Fuel Manufacturing Department has bee- -.uved from the
north to the south roadway. Services previously available at the
North Gate (NRC inspector badges, etc.) will now be available
through the main lobby or the temporary South Gate, and
ultimately, at the new South Gate which is presently under
construction,

During this transition period, procedures will also change
slightly but should not result in an adverse impact on NP~ ar~ags,
Once the transition is complete, the NRC will be updated regarling
any new access routines,

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact
me at (919) 343-5461,

.~

Very truly yours, 2 @
GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY ~= o -
T. Preston Winslow, Manager =

Licensing & Nuclear Materials Management
M/C J26 e

(%)

TPW:bsd
cc: Mr. W. B, Brown, 881-SS

Mr. R. L. Jackson, 881-SS

Mr. W. To CI‘OV' 396-88 : -

Mr. G. H. Bidinger, 396-SS

Mr. J. B. Kahle, RII

Mr. J. P, Stohr, RII
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